
 
 

 
 
 
 

Dear parents, 

I am thrilled to announce that Robin from APS is one of the winners of last term's big art competition! ����������� 
Robin’s incredible talent and creativity truly stood out, and we couldn’t be prouder! 

This is a wonderful reminder of the amazing things our students can achieve through art. We encourage all our 
young artists to get inspired and take part in Term 3's Big Art Competition! Whether you love painting, drawing, 
or any other form of artistic expression, we’d love to see what you create. 

So, grab your supplies and get ready to share your masterpiece, the spotlight could be yours next! ������ 

 

Join in the fun of Outside 
School Hours Care activities 
and experiences with Your 
OSHC and Rocketeers. 

Make a booking 

Book now 

 

https://pp.campaustralia.com.au/
https://pp.campaustralia.com.au/
https://pp.campaustralia.com.au/

